
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF  

2014 FULL YEAR FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 

 

Singapore, 7 January 2015 - United Overseas Insurance Limited will announce 

its 2014 full year financial results on Wednesday, 11 February 2015. 

 

The financial results will also be posted on UOI’s website at uoi.com.sg. 

    

 

 

 

 

Mrs Vivien Chan 

Company Secretary 

 
 
 


